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YEAR 3 SCIENCE TRIP  
     

Thursday 13th September 2018 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday 10th October, Year 3 will be visiting Chislehurst Caves as part of their science 
topic on rocks and fossils this term. We will be leaving school at 9.00 am promptly and will be 
travelling by bus.  
 
Children must wear smart school uniform with their blazers and bring their waterproof school 
coat if the weather looks wet.  All children will also need a packed lunch, preferrably in a 
disposable carrier bag. If you would like a packed lunch provided by the school, please indicate 
this on the form below along with their sandwich preference.  
 
We intend to return to school by the end of the school day, but will text and let you know if 
there are any delays to our journey. 
 
There will be a cost of £5 per child for this trip which will be added to your termly invoice. 
Permission slips should be completed and returned to the office by Monday 1st October. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Kinnes 
 

 

YEAR 3 SCIENCE TRIP 2018 
 
 
 
I give permission for ………………………………....................… (Child’s name) to go to Chislehurst 
Caves. 
 
 
I require a school packed lunch     YES / NO 
(please circle sandwich option:  Ham,    Jam,   Cheese,    Marmite) 
 
 
I am happy for my child to be in a group photograph.  YES / NO 
 
 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Guardian     
 




